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Spano, Angela

From: Jason <firechief@nawash.ca>
Sent: May 9, 2025 3:10 PM
To: Spano, Angela
Subject: Re: AGM- Coldwater Trust - Fure Department

Good afternoon Angela. Thank you for reaching out to me. The trust has help us in a great way it allowed 
us to purchase a new Cascade system for the department. The system is vital to fighting fires as it fills 
are oxygen tanks that we wear in burning buildings. We had an old system that was purchased in 2006 
but it has lived its life span. The new system fills are tanks in a couple of minutes where as the old 
system would take upwards to 20 minutes. Unfortunately I am unable to attend this meeting as my work 
schedule requires me to work that day. Thanks again Fire Chief Jason Smith 
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From: Spano, Angela <angela.spano@scotiawealth.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 7, 2025 4:19 PM 
To: firechief@nawash.ca <firechief@nawash.ca> 
Cc: Michael Earl <sao@nawash.ca>; Ingriselli, Erica <erica.ingriselli@scotiawealth.com> 
Subject: RE: AGM- Coldwater Trust - Fure Department 
  
Hello Jason, 
  
We understand that you are the Fire Chief at Nawash FN. 
Last year, the Fire Department received funding from the Coldwater Trust. 
Next week, May 14 from 4-6, Coldwater Trust is holding it’s Annual General Meeting at the Community Centre. 
We’re reaching out to you to ask if you will be able to attend, and speak on how the Trust Funds were able to 

assist the Fire Department, we would ask you to speak for approximately 10 minutes, please let us know if your 

are available by end of day Friday. 
  
Looking forward to hearing back from you soon. 
  
Thank you, 

Angela 
  
Angela Spano, Senior Trust Officer 
Scotia Wealth Management™  | Scotiatrust®, The Bank of Nova Scotia Trust Company 
44 Collier Street, 2nd Floor, Barrie ON L4M 1G6 
T 1-705-726-4142 F 1-705-726-1283 Toll free 1-800-341-8627 C-1-249-288-1373 
angela.spano@scotiawealth.com 
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